
MONDAY
to

FRIDAY

Curriculum Days
7.00am-6.00pm

BYO Lunch

AM Session
7.00am-8.45am

We provide a
healthy breakfast
and afternoon tea
to meet all dietary

requirements.

PM Session
3.30pm-6.00pm

Child Care Services
Information

Need help with enrolling in our OSHC program?
Please contact our OSHC Supervisor and Educator, Leanne Richards on
0466 081 416 or OSHC.pembroke.ps@education.vic.gov.au and Leanne

will be able to step you through the process

To enrol your child/ren online please go here

https://www.startingblocks.gov.au/find-child-care
https://www.startingblocks.gov.au/find-child-care
https://prodadmin.myxplor.com/enrollment_v2/centre/9UGykl606N24356tZ3aVhWN794231A
https://prodadmin.myxplor.com/enrollment_v2/centre/9UGykl606N24356tZ3aVhWN794231A


Pembroke Primary School’s Out of School Hours Care program operates from the
STEM room offering before and after school care for all our students. The program
is designed to offer a variety of experiences that are age appropriate and flexible,
to support and enhance each child’s opportunity for growth and development
both through indoor and outdoor play.

Our program is staffed by fully qualified educators that provide a caring and safe
environment for all children.

Operation Hours

Before school: Monday – Friday 7:00am – 8:45am

After school:    Monday – Friday   3:30pm – 6:00pm

Curriculum days: 7:00am – 6:00pm (BYO Lunch)

We provide a healthy breakfast and afternoon tea to meet all dietary requirements.
We are a SunSmart centre providing sun hats. If your child requires sunscreen,
please provide this.

Fees
Childcare subsidy is available, if eligible. Check your MyGov for further details or
log on to smartblocks.gov.au which provides an estimate of out-of-pocket costs. 
The costs per session are:

Before school: $20.00    After school: $30.00    Curriculum days: $110.00

If you would like to use our service, please contact us: 
OSHC.pembroke.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Or call: 0466 081 416 or 9725 6689 during operational hours or you can enrol via
the school website following the link provided on our OSHC page.


